
Halloween Safety 
 

Halloween can be lots of fun but here are some tips to make 
sure that everyone stays safe. 
 

 Remember Halloween costumes can be highly 
flammable so keep well away from flames and heat 
sources 

 Consider using a battery powered candle in your 
pumpkins 

 Stay close to adults if out and about trick or treating 

 Be careful when crossing the roads in the dark and 
stay on footpaths where possible 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Helena Romanes School - Primary 

SAFEGUARDING UPDATE 

Autumn 2 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Each half term we aim to bring you relevant help and advice on safeguarding issues we feel will be of importance to you. 

Teaching children how to keep themselves safe is a key part of our curriculum and we develop these skills through PSHE and 

computing lessons, assemblies and various events and visitors across the year. You will see information at the bottom of the 

page about who to speak to if you have concerns about a child’s safety or welfare. This half term we have also included some 

additional information about road safety as it is Road Safety Week from 19th – 25th November, as well as some tips to help 

celebrate Halloween and Fireworks night safely. 

Road Safety 

 

As part of Road Safety Week we will be talking to the 
children about how to stay safe when they are out and 
about. We will remind them about the importance of 
walking on footpaths where possible, making sure they 
cross at safe places where they can see traffic, and staying 
close to a grown up or holding their hand. We would also 
like to remind parents and carers that the speed limit on the 
school site is 5mph. We appreciate your cooperation in 
helping to ensure all our children stay safe. 
 

 

Fireworks Safety 

 

Fireworks are exciting, but they can be very dangerous. Here 
is some safety guidance from the Child Accident Prevention 
Trust that you can share with your child to make sure they 
stay safe while watching fireworks. 

 Stand at a safe distance from the bonfire and stay 
close to grown-ups 

 Don’t be tempted to throw things into the bonfire or 
poke at it with sticks 

 Leave your dressing up clothes at home on fireworks 
night, wrap up warm instead 

 Wear gloves if you hold sparklers and keep them away 
from your body 
 

If you do catch your clothes on a flame: Stop, drop and roll 
Stop what you are doing 
Drop to the ground and cover your face with your hands 
Roll over and over to put out the flames 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


